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We are one community nourished  
and transformed by the Eucharist.  

As the body of Christ we are led by the Holy 
Spirit to know, love and serve  

God and one another. 
Somos una comunidad nutrida y transformado 

por la Eucaristía. A medida que el cuerpo de 
Cristo,  

somos guiados por el Espíritu Santo para 
conocer, amar y servir a  

Dios ya los demás. 

 
FOR A PRIEST PLEASE CALL 
Saint George Catholic Church 
259 West 200 North  
St George, Utah 84770 
435-673-2604 
www.saintgeorgecatholics.com 
 
Reverend Oscar Martin Picos, Pastor 
Reverend Adrian Komar, Vicar 
 

Saint Paul Catholic Center 

www.stpaulcatholiccenter.org 
 
Saint Paul Administrator:    
Patty Simmerman    (435) 669-7530 
Assistant:  Mark Borowiak                  
(219) 629-3618 
 
Bulletin: 
Patty Simmerman   669-7530 
Karen  Poelakker  -  635-2518 
 
RCIA:  Classes on Wednesday evening.  
All adults are welcome. Contact Mary 
LeBaron , 632-1572 for information. 
 
CCD:  No classes to the Fall.  Please call 
Patty Nation for information at 408-
483-0528 
 
Youth Group:  No meetings until Fall..  
Call Diane Cain at 804-484-0002 

 
 

WELCOME! 
 
We welcome you to Saint Paul Catholic Center.  We wish those 
who visit here by blessed with joy, peach and love.   If you are 
new to Saint Paul Catholic Center, please sign our guest book.  If 
you would like to register as a member of our community, please 
fill out a registration form.  You can request this from Patty 
Simmerman or Mark Borowiak.   
 
BIENVENIDOS 
Le damos la bienvenida a San Pablo el Centro Catolico.  
Deseamos a los que visitan ague sean bendecidos con alegria, 
paz y amor.  Si usted es nuevo en San Pablo el Centro Catolico, 
por favor firme nuestro libro de visitas.  Si usted desea 
registrarse como miembro de nuestra comunidad, por favor 
rellene el formulario de inscripcion. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This Weeks’s Events: 
Holy Hour: Monday at 7:30 pm 
 
CCD Events.     We will not have CCD next year due to lack of 
volunteers.  Please contact St. George Catholic Church. 
Youth Group:  No more  meetings until school starts.  See Diane 
Cain or call at 804-484-0002.   

 

GOOD BY PARTY FOR FATHER ADRIAN. 
 
DATE:  July 29, 2017 
TIME:  11 am to 2 pm 
 
Save that date.   More details later. 

http://www.saintgeorgecatholics.com/
http://www.stpaulcatholiccenter.org/
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Ministries & Activities 

 Holy Hour, Mondays at 7 PM with Deacon Tellez.  

 CCD classes:  Classes will now be held in St. George      
Youth Group:  Please see Diane Cain 804-484-0002 

 RCIA Rite of Christian Initiation.    Please see Mary 
LeBaron for information 

 Saint Paul’s Treasures:, serving the church & community.  
If you would like to volunteer see Mark Borowiak 

 Lectors:  Please see Toni Foran if this is a ministry for you 

 Eucharistic Ministers bring Communion to the 
homebound  and/or serve communion at Mass. Call Mary 
LeBaron, 632-1572 if you would like to volunteer or know 
of someone who needs communion brought to them.   

 Blessed by an Angel Program:  Call Karen Poelakker at 
635-2518 or 632-4493 (cell) if you know someone who is 
ill or needs help in any way. 

 Women’s Council:    Call Charlotte Green for information 
at 635-6984.  No meetings until August. 

No photography of any kind without permission 

 
Prayer requests: 
Let us pray for our Armed Forces and their families 
For all victims of abortion             For our seminarians 
For our parish members                For those in need 
Alyssa Winn                          Beverly Hill 
Yvette Tellez                               Marty Salso                                 
Joseph Rogers                            Jean Ellis                                     
Charlene McAllister                  Ted Schaefer 
Jennifer Dejonge              Martha Saenz 
Tim Green                                   John Baker 
 Mary Dillon            Edna Paron 
Ajay Giri            Kara McNeil 
Pablo Tellez, Jr.                         Wilma Salazar 
Barbara & Curt Campbell         
             
 
If you have someone you would like to add to our list, please 
write your request down and give to Patty Simmerman or 
Karen Poelakker.  Thank you!!!!!    
        
For Homebound Eucharistic minister, please contact one of 
the following:  Carol Porter,  Karen Poelakker, Dottie 
Gonthier, or Celia Hernandez  
 
Lector Schedule: 
6/25    Toni Foran 
7/2       Patty Simmerman 
 Eucharistic Schedule:  
6/25     Mary LeBaron, Celia Hernandez, Diane Cain 
7/2       Celia Hernandez,  Mark and Sylvia Borowiak 

Counters: 
6/26               Mark and Rae 
7/3                 Karen and Rae 
 

 
SCAP Ministers: 
Father Martin has requested that SCAP Ministers 
attend training in July. The training will be at Christ the 
King in Cedar City in the church.  The date is July 2 from 
10 to 4 pm.   This will be a refresher course as there has 
been changes in how to hold SCAP services. 
Also Father Martin is asking if we can provide one more 
person who would be interested in SCAP training.  This 
will also be provided in July.  Please see Patty or Mark if 
you think this is a ministry you are interested in. 

 
Finances from the Month of May 2017 
 
Savings:  $100,367.20 
Church Income:  $3,666.25 
Store Income:  $5,020.08 
 

STEWARDSHIP 
Gratitude in Action:  Our Way of Life 

 
We are disciples, stewards of the Lord.  We have 

experienced personally, Jesus, the Risen Christ in our 

lives and as a result have chosen to surrender ourselves 

completely to Him.  Our lives and the way in which we 

live them, through the workings of the Holy Spirit 

within us, give greater meaning to our prayers, the work 

of our hands and our love of both God and neighbor.   

 

This disposition of our will meeting and joining with 

that of our Heavenly Father is a perfect unity, yet, it is 

not accomplished without great effort and perseverance.  

Our conversion of mind and heart has taken place, we 

have committed ourselves to the Lord and His plan for 

us, however, this commitment is not expressed in a 

single action or even several actions.  This commitment 

is expressed in an entire way of life, begun with our 

conversion and lived out for as long as God allows us 

this time on earth.   

 

This way of life as a disciple, a steward, has its center in 

the Eucharist, its source of strength.   

 

In the words of Pope Francis, “The Lord in 

the Eucharist makes us follow his path, that of service, 

of sharing, of giving—and what little we have, what 

little we are, if shared, becomes wealth, because the 

power of God, which is that of love, descends into our 

poverty to transform it. Let us ask ourselves…do I let 

myself be transformed by him? Do I let the Lord who 

gives himself to me, guide me to come out more and 

more from my little fence, to get out and be not afraid to 

give, to share, to love him and others?”1   

 

Our way of life as a disciple, a steward IS gratitude in 

action.   

 

 
1Meeting God in the Upper Room by Monsignor Peter J. 


